
Congratulations to the Molina-Moore Family ~ 3 
becomes 4! Welcome Otis Juanito Molina-Moore, 
born September 26th, weighing in at 7lbs 15ozs, 20" 
long!  All are doing well! 

Our General Presbyter is now officially on paternity 
leave. He is scheduled to be back in office on 
November 12th. In the meantime, if you need 
immediate assistance, please contact Sara Coe our 

stated clerk at scoe@thepresbytery.org. 

For Committee on Ministry matters contact the Rev. Stephen Smith-Cobbs, 
stephensmithcobbs@gmail.com . 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the installation service on October 27th! 
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